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July 15, 2010         File No.: OAP-189 
 
 

Jackie Mellon 
Corporation of The Town of Deep River 
100 Deep River Road 
Post Office Box 400 
Deep River, ON 
K0J 1P0 
 
Dear Ms.Mellon: 

 
Thank you for the information provided in your application to the Accreditation Program for 
Operating Authorities.  Based on the information provided, while respecting your wishes to 
pursue the Limited Scope- Entire DWQMS option, we have completed a Systems audit of your 
Drinking Water Quality Management System. This audit was completed on April 29, 2010. The 
enclosed audit report details a summary of data gathered during the audit.   
 
No non-conformances were identified during this audit.  You have successfully completed the 
Documentation Review and Systems Audit phase of the Accreditation program.  We will 
contact you in the near future to provide details on the Accreditation Decision phase.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at 819-956-5010 should you require any additional 
information. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Regards, 

 

 
Ron Dunse 
Conformity Assessment Specialist 
Accreditation for Operating Authorities 
Conformity Assessment Division 
Canadian General Standards Board 
 
Tel:  (819) 956-5010 
Fax:  (819) 956-5740 
E-mail: ron.dunse@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca 
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